JAN 1 5 2016

Mr. Chaesub Lee
Director of the Telecommunication Standardization Bureau (TSB)
International Telecommunication Union (ITU)
tsbdir@itu.int

Dear Mr. Lee,

I would like to inform you that Canada supports the nomination of Dr. Bruce Gracie as Chairman of the Telecommunication Standardization Advisory Group (TSAG) for the next ITU-T Study Period 2017-2020.

Best regards,

Yaml Mill

Pamela Miller Director General

Telecommunications Policy Branch

Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada

